
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Conservation Committee 
 DATE: November 12, 2020 
 SUBJECT: Town Communications Tower and trail relocation 
 
At the November 10, 2020 meeting, the Conservation Committee reviewed plans 
for construction of a 180' tall telecommunications tower at Gull Crest. The site 
currently has a grassed trail that is popular with cross country skiers. The plan 
calls for relocating the trail to the south at the same width and finish.  
 
By a vote of 5-0, the Conservation Committee voted to endorse the proposed trail 
alignment. 


